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May 3, 1983

Dr. Russell W. Hardy, Jr.
Cleveland Clinic

9500 Euclid Avenue
Cleveland OH 44106

Dear Russell:

Just a brief note to indicate that I will be serving as
liaison between the various sections of the AANS and the
Board of Directors during the coming year. If there is any
way in which I can assist the spinal section in their input
to the Board, please let me know and I would appreciate
receiving copies of any minutes generated from your meetings
during the year.

With kind regards, I remains

Yours very truly,

M. S. Mahaley, Jr., M.D.
Member, Board of Directors of the AANS

MSM: 1rt

cc: r. Carl Hauber, AANS Central Office, Suite 1519, 625
North Michigan Avenue, Chicago IL 60611

Dictated. Signed during his absence in order to facilitate
mailing .



